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THIS WEEK’S 
LEARNING NEWS

Over the past week in Room 11......
• Practising for our 1960s Showcase.

• Another successful week of Bankie Bargains.

• Fri-Play.

• Mixed It Up Monday in the playground.

• ‘Thriller’ dance at the Halloween Parade.

• Draw With Rob – bats.

• Reading some more of Goodnight Mr Tom.

• Dividing by 10,100 and 1,000 in Maths.

• We spent Wednesday morning with Mrs Alexander

and she complimented us for being kind and

respectful.

• Some of us went to the Athletics festival. 

Bankhead will SOAR!



ASK US ABOUT..

WHAT WAS CHALLENGING
• Dividing by 10, 100 and 1,000.

• Some of us found the Athletics event 

very competitive. 

SUCCESS - OPPORTUNITY - ACTIVE - RESPECT

• Fri-Play.

• Indi Robots.

• Tasks completed with Mrs Alexander.

• Our new DEAR Time book “The

Nightmare Before Christmas”.



NEXT STEPS/TARGETS
We will be…

• Performing our 1960s Showcase in-front of the whole school.

• Learning about BODMAS, negative numbers and square numbers.

• Learning about Information Report writing. 

• Taking part in a webinar focussing on Anti-Bullying. 

• Taking part in a webinar for Computing Science Week.

Rugby Festival 
On Monday the 4th of November, we will be going to Cambuslang Rugby 
Club to take part in skills-based stations and play rugby games with other 
schools in the Stonelaw Learning Community.
Please come to school in your PE Kit, packed lunch, water bottle,
trainers and a waterproof jacket. 



IMPORTANT DATES
Monday 4 November – Rugby Festival at Cambuslang Rugby Club.

Thursday 7 November—Parents’ Evening 

Monday 11 November—School closed—Inservice day for staff 

Wednesday 13 November – Room 10 and Room 11 Learning Showcase at 2pm in Gym Hall. 

Friday 15 November – Bankie Bargains 
Tuesday 19 November – Swimming every Tuesday afternoon until Tuesday 25th of February. 

Friday 29 November - Change for Charity 

Saturday 30 November—School Christmas Fayre

Friday 6 December – Bankie Bargains 

Thursday 12 and Friday 13 December— Infant Nativity and P4-7 Christmas Shows 

Friday 20 December— Change for Charity and close at 2.30pm for Christmas holidays, returning on 
Monday 6 January.

Note: We require 1 helper for swimming on Tuesdays. If you are able to help out, please
email Miss Magee at gw17mageekirsty@glow.sch.uk or contact the school office 
on 0141 647 6967

mailto:gw17mageekirsty@glow.sch.uk


Showcase Practice with 

Room 10

Happy Halloween from Room 10 and 

Room 11 who danced wonderfully to 

‘Thriller’ during the Halloween Parade. 
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